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Janoel Liddy
Step into Womanhood

5 Hope St
Preston West VIC 3072

Ph: 0408 664 919

Dear Parents
It is with great pleasure that we have the opportunity to offer the Celebration Day for Girls program to your daughter and you as her mother/carer.

This program is delivered via two sessions: a 2 hour evening gathering with the mothers and a 6 hour day workshop with the girls, with the mothers joining in at lunchtime.

Dates & Timing
Mothers’ Session 

Date to be advised.

7.30 – 9.30 pm  
On a week night prior to the workshop.
Celebration Day for Girls 
Date to be advised.

9.30 am – 4.30 pm
On a Saturday or Sunday.  Mothers drop off daughters in the 



morning, then return at lunchtime.

Venue
The program is generally hosted by one of our participating families.
Cost
$125 per mother-daughter pair.  Concession available for Health Care Card holders.
We are happy to accept this payment in one of two ways:

· full amount of $125 paid on registration  OR
· $50 deposit to secure your place with $75 balance paid by one week prior to the workshop.
Fees may be paid by direct deposit or with cash in person.
Account Name:    Step into Womanhood   BSB: 638 060    Account No: 1302 1788

Remember to reference your deposit with CDG and your daughter’s surname.
Registration
To register your participation, please contact Janoel Liddy by email: contact.janoel@gmail.com or phone: 0408 664 919.
For your interest and further consideration, we have attachmed some further information about the origins, philosophy and outline of the Celebration Day for Girls program, as well as an information sheet outlining the importance of celebrating the onset of menstruation.  

For further detail, you can visit the Celebration Day for Girls website or www.stepintowomanhood.com.  Jac is also the manager of Crimson Movement and the author of Cycling to Grandma’s House, a beautifully illustrated picture book about a young girl learning how different world cultures celebrate a girl’s menarche (her first period).
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions at any stage.
We look forward to meeting with you all on and sharing this wonderful program with you and your daughters.

Warm regards

Janoel Liddy and Jac Torres Gomez

A Celebration Day for Girls - Where did it begin?
In the year 2000, Jane Bennett was asked by the Castlemaine Steiner School where she had been a parent since 1992, to run a ‘fun, celebratory and holistic’ rite of passage workshop about puberty and menstruation for the senior primary girls and their mothers.  They knew Jane well and were aware of her expertise in work with women and Natural Fertility Management.
This was the first of many Celebration Day for Girls programs, which have now been attended by several thousand mothers and daughters and continues to enjoy growing popularity.

The College of Teachers at CRSS decided from the outset to make A Celebration Day for Girls an annual curriculum event for their Year 5 girls.
Since then, these workshops have been held on a Saturday or Sunday at the time of the year the class teacher or mothers in a community feel most suitable for the girls.  Before this session, a mothers only 2 hour session is held in the evening during the week or two prior (if the girls have a female class teacher, they often invited to attend as well).  Having a Celebration Day outside the usual school week allows girls and their mothers sufficient privacy and comfort to explore this topic in a dignified way without concerns about interruption. 

In 2012, Jane began training experienced facilitators by invitation only to run A Celebration Day for Girls in their own right and in their own communities.  She chose skilled individuals with a passion for working with women and girls.
A Celebration Day for Girls is now offered in the UK, Ireland, Italy and Mexico as well as Australia and New Zealand.  You can see from our website the broad reach of this education that benefits girls of all cultures around the world.
Philosophy Underpinning the Program
Extensive research has shown that young girls who experience menarche well prepared, with a positive introduction and emotional support, experience higher self-esteem, fewer negative cycle-related symptoms and favourable overall menstrual perception (leading to easier births as a mother).  Menarche is a signpost of the beginning of a girl’s fertile years, and the menstrual cycle is an intrinsic aspect of womanhood.
The positively presented information, activities and conversation around these topics at the Celebration Day for Girls workshop can have a profound and lasting impact on girls, together with the ongoing support of mothers, families and other carers.  In creating a healthy and grounded experience of puberty’s changes, we deeply nourish girls’ self esteem, self-awareness and positive body image.

Through this, we can support a physical and psychological integrity that underpins healthy decision making around relationships, sexuality and fertility, as well as other life choices, when that time comes,.
Outline of the Program
2-hour session with the mothers

As the workshop runs for just one day, there is a limit to what we are able to teach of this vast, fascinating and vital subject.  Much of the role of providing information, wisdom and guidance will naturally and rewardingly fall to mothers and female caregivers.  For this reason, we meet with the mothers for a two hour session before the workshop with the girls.
During this session, the mothers have an opportunity to explore their own experience of menarche (first period) and its relationship to their parenting.  We also step them through the content of the workshop for the girls and offer them the chance to express their hopes and wishes for the day.
This session is an important preparation for the full day workshop and has ongoing benefits for mothers, caregivers and daughters.

One-day workshop with the girls

At the Celebration Day, the girls enjoy lively discussion, fun activities, women’s stories and gentle celebration of the magical threshold of puberty and menarche experienced by girls of all cultures around the world.
During the day, they are warmly invited into the time-honoured, nurturing connection and support women have long shared with each other.  Many participants report that their mother-daughter relationship is enriched and enlivened as the doors of communication are opened wide on this key area of female experience and development.
Girls are dropped off for the morning session, typically 9.30 am – 100 pm.  Just before lunch, mothers join in for the remainder of the day, finishing about 4pm.  Grandmothers are also welcome.
Throughout the course of the day, we engage the girls in gentle, creative activities, stories and information relating to their unfolding experience into womanhood.  Our focus is on creating a strong sense of mutual sharing and support around menstruation.
Why Celebrate the Onset of Menstruation?
Studies have found:

· experiences of menarche (your first period) influence subsequent menstrual experiences (physical and emotional), which can last for years

· lack of information results in a negative evaluation of the first menstruation experiences
· taboos concerning menstruation still exist in many cultures, including Western countries

· the primary predictor for adolescent depression and anxiety in girls is menarche status; menarche marks a transition to the increased risk of depression and anxiety for girls

· an increase of mother/daughter conflict during the 12 months following menarche

· the less prepared for menstruation girls perceive themselves to have been, the more negative feelings they express toward menstruation
· inadequate emotional preparation for menstruation is associated with negative feelings at menarche

Currently:

· few women were happy with the onset of their menstruation

· few women feel that they were sufficiently prepared for beginning their period
On a positive note:
· Young girls who experience menarche well prepared, with a positive introduction and emotional support experience 

higher self-esteem,

fewer negative cycle related symptoms and 

favourable overall menstrual perception (leading to easier births as a mother).

Many of these research findings may seem obvious to you.  The important question is: Can we change this scenario for our daughters and the girls in our care?

For many of us, menstruation has been shrouded in shame, secrecy and taboo for so many generations that we accept that it is a curse, without question.  Because of this many health problems related to the menstrual cycle are not dealt with, but are suffered silently and with shame, as if they are somehow a woman’s fault.

There are women who do not experience menstruation as a negative, who understand and cherish the rhythms of their menstrual cycle.  The fact that not all societies view menstruation as shameful and that some celebrate menarche and menstruation as powerful, magical, and eminently positive—for the individual woman and society—indicates that menstruation is not inherently a bad thing, and that we have the power to transform our attitudes and experiences into positive and enriching ones.

By teasing out the dark and tangled web of taboo and shame, we can lift the curse and redefine menstruation.  We can get to know and make friends with our cycling bodies; help our daughters achieve a healthy menstrual attitude with accurate and positive information; make available a range of holistic therapeutic options for any menstrual health issues that may arise and we can help our daughters become more self-aware and empowered.  This means they can develop  life-long patterns of self-care, not only physically with good food and exercise, but also with a healthy body–image and self-acceptance.
